
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

AUG 1 4 2015 
Ellis Campbell 
EC Farms 
P.O. Box 52 
Vendor, AR 72683 

Re: Permit No.: 3540-WR-7; AFIN: 51-00020 

Dear Mr. Campbell: 

The application for a no-discharge permit was received on August 5, 2015. In accordance with 
Department policy, your application has been reviewed and determined to be incomplete. The 
deficiencies are described below. Information to satisfy the deficiencies must be received by the 
Department no later than two weeks from the date of this letter before processing of your application 
can begin. Failure to submit the required information will result in your application being placed in an 
inactive status. · 

• The permittee's legal name (owner/organization name on application) shall be consistent on the 
permit application and disclosure statement with permittee name on file. The permittee on file is 
Ellis Campbell. 

If you find that you are unable to meet the deadline, you may request, upon receipt of this letter, in 
writing a reasonable extension to the deadline above addressed to the Engineering Supervisor of the No­
Discharge Section of the Water Division or by email to water-permit-application@adeq.state.ar.us. The 
Department will inform you whether your request is approved or refused. 

Nothing in this request shall preclude the Department from requiring that additional information be 
submitted in order to complete processing of your application. Performing an activity without the permit 
required by state and federal regulations may subject you to an injunction and penalties. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this submittal, please 
contact me at (50 I) 682-0651 or by email at mcwilliamsk@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine McWilliams 
Engineer 
Water Division, No-Discharge Section 

JS:km:ad 

al Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E. 
ngineer Supervisor, No-Discharge Section 

Water Division 

cc: File (AFIN 51-00020, Pending Permit No. 3540-WR-7) 
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